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Forest Hills Playground 

Project Update – September 15, 2014 
Brief Description: The Forest Hills Playground Project will bring a renovated playground 
and new park amenities to the park, located between Brandywine Streets and Chesapeake 
Streets, NW.  
 
Community Engagement: 
 
A summary of community engagement is provided on the project pages: 
http://dpr.dc.gov/page/play-dc-forest-hills-playground-renovation  and 
http://dgs.dc.gov/page/dgs-park-and-recreation-center-projects 
 
 
Project Updates: 
 

A. KADCON Corporation, the general contractor, began construction on Monday, June 
9, 2014. The playground, picnic area, and tennis courts are all closed during 
construction.  

B. Construction substantial completion date: September 30, 2014 
C. Progress to date: 

a. Playground is installed - Inspection to follow  
b. Gravel, Subgrade and PIP installations are complete 
c. Community circle is currently on going and expected to be completed by next 

week (9/19) 
d. Deck and wood carpet to be installed on the week of 9/22 
e. Basketball surface is complete 
f. Fitness equipment has been delivered. Installation will begin next week   
g. Furniture installation is currently on going  
h. Light and plumbing fixtures to be installed on the week of 9/22 
i. Landscape to start this week until the end of the project   

 
Reminders: 
 
Please be advised that the site is under active construction and is closed for the 
safety of residents and contractors. 
 
Punch work to be executed after September 30th.  
 
DPR and DGS goal is to have the park re-opened before Forest Hill’s Halloween event on 
October 26th -- Subject to punch list completion.  
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Project Contact Information: 
 

A. DPR point of contact – Stacie West (stacie.west@dc.gov) 
B. DGS project manager – Carolina Trujillo (carolina.trujillo@dc.gov)  


